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Dear Parents 
Please return Open Evening forms as soon as 
possible.   
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Our Achievers of the Week 
for the Week Ending 10/11/17:  
Reception Alfie James Cooper 
Year 1   Ethan Cotton  
Year 2   Shanice Thomas  
Year 3   Sienna Cooper  
Year 4   Monica Duncombe  
Year 5   Kayden Stocks  
Year 6   Adamlee Smith  
Attendance - Year 4 
Class of the Week - Year 2 
Buddy of the Week - Lexi Dingle 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  148 
texts (77%) were sent to parents on 
Friday for children that had 
remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done. 

Tomorrow, we will be raising money 
for Children in Need.  Children can 
come to school dressed in either 
spots or stripes for a voluntary 
contribution of £1 which would also 
include one of our catering team's 
lovely Pudsey biscuits.   
All of the monies rasied will go directly to BBC 
Children in Need.  

Diary Dates:  
17/11/17 Children in Need Day 
20/11/17 FOBS Meeting 3.30 pm 
21/11/17 School Choir to the Hollies 
 Football/Netball match home 

Luxulyan 
23/11/17 School Choir to Village Hall 
28/11/17 School Choir to Penmount 

Grange 
 Open Evening 
29/11/17 Open Evening 
3/12/17 Carol Service at Bugle Chapel  
6/12/17 Cross Country Race @ Par 3 
12/12/17 Whole School Trip to St Austell 

Cinema 
13/12/17 Christmas Dinner 
14/12/17 KS1 performance pm 
15/12/17 KS1 performance am 
18/12/17 KS2 performance pm 
20/12/17 Last Day of Autumn Term  
 1.30 pm finish 
4/1/18 Spring Term Starts 
9/1/18 Football/Netball match away 

Foxhole 
10/1/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 4 
7/2/18 Cross Country Race @ Par 5 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 
27/6/17-29/6/17 Y5/6 Camp 
23 & 24/7/18 Inset Day - School Closed for 

Children 
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Breakfast Club  Piccolo Early Years Group 

provides a breakfast facility.  Breakfast Club runs 
between 7.45 am-8.45 am.  The cost per session is 
£2.50.  Children after 8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no 
breakfast included).  To reserve a space for your 
child or if you have any queries regarding the 
Breakfast Club please contact Ms McNamara on 
01726 852686. 

Starting school is an important step for your 

child.  Cornwall Council want to make the process of 
applying for a school place as easy as possible.  
Reception Class  If your child was born between 1 
September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you will need 
to apply for a school place for September 2018. The 
deadline for applications is 15 January 2018.  
If you submit an application by 15 January 2018 you 
will be sent a letter in  the post on 16 April 2018 
telling you which school you have been allocated.  If 
you opted through the online application system to 
also be notified by email, you will receive this on 16 
April 2018. 
For more information on how to apply for a school 
place, please go to: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-
learning/schools-and-colleges/school-
admissions/apply-to-start-school-or-transfer-to-
junior-secondary-or-ks4-school-in-september-2018/  

Clubs List for Autumn Term 2017: 

Mon Board 
Games 

Lunchtime Ms Atkins 

Mon Choir  3.15-4.15 Miss Croney/ 
Ms Tabb 

Mon Football  3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Tue Homework  Lunchtime Mr Wherry 

Tue Spanish  Lunchtime Mrs Guedes 

Tue Art  3.15-4.15 Miss Hobbs 

Tue High Five 3.15-4.15 Miss Dunmore/ 
Mrs Hill 

Tue Maths 3.15-4.15 Miss Beard 

Wed Wake and 
Shake  

Lunchtime Mrs Ferris/ 
Miss Dunmore 

Wed Poetry 3.15-4.15 Mrs Jennings 

Thu Cross 
Country  

Lunchtime Mr Nicholls 

Thu Reading Club Lunchtime Mrs Rowe 

Thu KS2 Tag 
Rugby 

3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Thu Gardening 3.15-4.15 Mr Taylor/ 
Mrs Tippett 

Fri Eco Club Lunchtime Mr Taylor 

Armistice  
Sunday 
Thank you India Jackson for 
representing Bugle School and 
laying a poppy wreath in the 
remembrance service at St Austell 
on Sunday.   
We also supported The Royal British 
Legion by wearing poppies, slap 
bands and bracelets.   
Thank you for your support.  
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